Minutes
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Energy Advisory Committee
Date: March 21,2022 Time: 10:00 AM

Meeting called to order 10:08 PM by Chairperson, Rick Bedard On zoom. Zoom ID 81966599381
PW- 692787

Present: Rick Bedard, Jeff Dore, Canor McCormick, Paul Stringham and Patricia Arp

Absent: Dan Gawrych, Laurie Connors, Keith Caruso, and Jim Dunn

Guests: Alex Tansey, Pam Maines, and Laura Bacon from Traditional Energy.

Minutes: Minutes of March 4, 2021 were provided A motion was made by Conor McCormick to accept
as provided. Seconded by Pat Arp. Roll call vote showed 5-0 to approve.

Minutes of August 17, 2021 were provided A motion was made by Conor McCormick to accept as
provided. Seconded by Pat Arp. Roll call vote showed 3-2 to approve.

Rick introduced Alex Tansey, Pam Maines, and Laura Bacon from Traditional Energy to give their
presentation on Zoom to those present. Their company provides renewable electric and gas to Towns
loke Millbury. Rick explained what we were doing, so that Tradition could see what we were doing and
to see what they could do to assist Millbury. No actions were executed..

Grant: Update provided by Conor McCormack

I. Annual report was submitted to the DOER.

2. There was discussion on funding boiler replacement for Library because of the rejection of
our first half Grant submittal.

3. Vehicle Charging Stations- Charge Point charging stations are undergoing upgrades to
software and phone connections.

4. A Grant was received to install charge stations in Municipal parking lot renovations in Phase Il
of Center work. There was discussion on reasons for installing them.

5. Looking to update Municipal Electrical Aggregation contract. Town Manager is putting it out
to bid.

Jeff Dore Gave update of insulation project at Senior Center

Rick Bedard gave update on Shaw School project. August 29 opening is on schedule. There was
discussion on solar collector on the new building.
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Paul Stringham — The new 2021 “stretch energy code” changes are coming shortly and may have some
effect on the Town codes, and projects.

Motion was made to adjourn at 11:28 AM by Jeff Dore. Seconded by Conor McCormick. So voted
5-0.

Next meeting date was not available.
Respectfully submitted, Jeffrey Dore- Clerk




